
The Association of UK Dieticians advice re: Covid-19 and nutrition 

 

Dietitians and the BDA have a lot of very useful information about nutrition and dietary 

issues related to the COVID-19 / Coronavirus pandemic  please follow this link: 

 

https://www.bda.uk.com/resource/covid-19-corona-virus-advice-for-the-general-public.html  
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